
 

   
 

 

 

OLA at University of Warsaw – official statement by IRO 
 
 
Dear Erasmus Partner, 

 

This is an official statement of the International Relations Office of University of 
Warsaw with respect to OLA (Online Learning Agreement) for our outgoing Erasmus 
students. 

 

We would like to kindly inform you that our outgoing students (Autumn 21) will NOT 
be creating their Learning Agreements in OLA. Our home system has been connected 
to EWP, however the connection requires further testing with host universities, which 
we hope to be able to carry out from October 2021.  

 
We would, therefore, like to kindly ask you not to make OLA mandatory for our 
students to be accepted for their Erasmus mobility. If a Learning Agreement is 
required by your institution in the student application process, please accept a “paper 
version” – a pdf file provided by our students (generated from our home system) in 
this short transition period. 

 

It is worth noting, that University of Warsaw is a member of the OLA 3.0 Project 
Consortium and has been very actively involved in developing the EWP network. 

 
We will appreciate your understanding of our procedures in these few challenging 
transition months and we are looking forward to seeing EWP work! 

 
Should you have any questions or comments with respect to OLA/ EWP, don’t hesitate 
to contact us: erasmusbwz@uw.edu.pl. 

 

With kindest regards, 
 
 
Monika Satała 
Erasmus+ Institutional Coordinator 
Erasmus Section (outgoing students) 
International Relations Office 
University of Warsaw 
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